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October 2018 
 
To: Participants of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Health Care Plan  
 
Re: Health Plan Changes 

 

Summary of Material Modification 

 

 
The following change has been made to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Health Care 
Plan: 

 
Effective October 15, 2018 

 
The Surgery Center of Kenai will be included under the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Health 
Care Plan as a Preferred Provider through the Aetna PPO network.    
 
Preferred surgical providers are: 

• Anchorage 
 Alaska Regional Hospital and 
 Surgery Center of Anchorage.  

Providence Hospital and all other surgery centers in Anchorage are considered non-PPO 
providers and claims will be penalized. 

• Central Peninsula Hospital in Soldotna,  
• Surgery Center of Kenai in Kenai, 
• South Peninsula Hospital in Homer,  
• Aetna providers in the Aetna Choice POS II network (other than in Anchorage) and  
• Bridge Health contracted providers.   

 
 

If you have any questions regarding your benefits, please contact Stacey Cockroft at 907.714.8879 or 
scockroft@kpbsd.k12.ak.us. 
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